
‭Next meeting is‬
‭Tuesday, April 9th, 6:00pm‬

‭-The Friends appreciate your support of our community treasure!‬
‭Last month we were able to help by purchasing a paper shredder‬

‭and commercial vacuum cleaner for the Library.‬

‭Spring Basket Raffle‬
‭on display at the library now, raffle tickets are $5 each‬
‭or 5 for $20. The winner will be drawn on May 8 so get‬

‭your tickets today!‬

‭Book Sale‬
‭Open every Tues & Fri, Noon to 5pm,‬

‭self-serve available at other times.‬
‭During April items with‬‭Blue‬‭tags are on the last‬‭chance shelves.‬

‭Plus- Until Further Notice- Due to the volume of donations -‬
‭the last week of‬‭every‬‭month is $1/bag‬‭.‬

‭We want to be open on Saturday for May Mart and need volunteers,‬
‭please contact Debra to sign up.‬

‭We are so thankful to all our generous donors and customers,‬
‭Your participation helps the library!‬

‭Library Lotto‬‭tickets for 2024 are‬
‭available at the Library circulation desks.‬

‭The membership for our group is dwindling in numbers and participation is even lower.‬
‭We are searching for ways to get more members, especially active ones. Any efforts‬

‭from current members to recruit new ones is appreciated. What are your thoughts, can‬
‭you help? Let us know by phone, email, etc. We can provide brochures, newsletters,‬



‭etc. for you to take to your next get-together (at any other club meeting,etc) if that would‬
‭help, Thanks in Advance!‬

‭contact us by email at‬‭fol.franklin@gmail.com‬‭, or‬ ‭leave a message for us at the Library.‬

‭___________________________________________________________________‬

‭Reminders-‬‭Because children may be involved adult volunteers‬‭are required to get clearances. The fees for these‬
‭are waived for non-profit entities such as the Library, and forms are available at the Circulation Desk to get started-.‬

‭Questions? Call 814-432-5062 or visit‬‭www.oilregionlibraries.org‬‭.‬

http://www.oilregionlibraries.org/

